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Date 
October 8, 2020 
 
Meeting(s) Report  
Survey responses from the Strategic Plan Summit have been aggregated by the 
Research Office and those reports were made available to the Task Forces by Friday, 
October 9. Each task force will develop objectives and rationales for the new Strategic 
Plan through the month of October. 
 
The Committee discussed updated language that had been missed while revising the 
Master Plan Writing Timeline in the previous year. The visual timeline had been 
updated, but the narrative had not been updated to match. The edited language will be 
proposed for changes to the IPM in the following summer. 
 
Recommendation(s) for Possible Action Items 
None 
 
 
 
 


